ASCC Jan ’05 Exec Meeting Minutes – 04Jan05, @ Brian Jarvis’

Present – Brian Jarvis, Debbie Miller, Ian Pearce, Bill Anwyll

Discussed CARS proxy.  Bill will give our proxy to Clarke Paynter.

We discussed Solo Directors.  Mark Morin and Art Forward have offered, and we have accepted them for 2005.

Chris Rizzuto, Kevin Doubleday and Gordon Sleight have offered to ‘work’ on our Website.  We will talk to Kevin about using the ASCC logo.  We will run it by the executive first, or bring it up generally.

Checkpoint – There will be an issue out in February, including Schedule, announcements, and membership forms, archives…

Our director of communications is George Sheppard.

Discussed driving school, and Races.  

The ARRCA AGM is January 30th.  We will give them certificates for our driving school and lapping days.

We currently have $5918.32 in our account.

This year is our 50th anniversary.  Gordon Sleigh and Kevin Doubleday will be helping with a multimedia presentation, and special decals

Minutes taken by Bill Anwyll, in Chris’ absence.

